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Milly Southworth Ot—06 —2.2

From: Helen Freeman G

Sent: 12 May 2022 13:24

To: clerk@torpointtowncouncil.gov.uk
Cc: friends@thanckes.org.uk

Subject: Nature Cameras

Good afternoon Millie,

We have been asked by the managers of the Co-op Community Fund to apply for a project for this year’s fund. The
Friends of Thanckes park would like to use the monies donated to procure and install nature cameras in the park to
catch wildlife on film and upload to a website for the enjoyment of the local community. These cameras could also
be used for security purposes to protect our joint interests in the children’s play park.

If this project is approved by TCC, it would be useful if the cameras could be installed as part of the existing camera
network and we would appreciate it if TTC would consider match funding for this project.

Kind regards

Helen Freeman
Secretary Friends of Thanckes Park



